
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
December 3, 2018 
 
 
Good day families, 
 
We are now up to ​653​​ individuals sharing their thoughts on the review of feeder zones for the Holy Spirit 
High and Mount Pearl Senior High school systems. Thanks again to everyone that has gone into 
ThoughtExchange to participate. 
 
This is a reminder that our first ThoughtExchange online conversation ​will conclude December 5. ​​You are 
encouraged to go into the exchange to either share thoughts (if you have not already done so) or to add 
more stars to the new thoughts, and see what views are rising to the top. 
 
To launch the ThoughtExchange dialogue, please visit: ​https://my.thoughtexchange.com/#319268405  
 
The results of this ThoughtExchange will help the District to develop options for public consideration on 
which students will feed into the new intermediate school in Paradise, and help guide planning initiatives. 
All voices matter, so your participation is crucial and valued. Please take some time to participate before, 
10:00 p.m., Wednesday, December 5, 2018​​. 
 
More information, including the review’s Information Booklet and process, is available on the District’s 
website: ​https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2018/system-hsh-mpsh.jsp  
 
Thank you in advance for your input. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Darryl Feener 
Assistant Director of Program (Avalon Region) 

 

https://my.thoughtexchange.com/#319268405
https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2018/system-hsh-mpsh.jsp

